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Outlook

Fw: comments, Aurora Airport Master Plan - East Side Property Acquisition strategy

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 12/3/2024 2:17 PM
To Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>; Ashley Balsom <ashley.balsom@jla.us.com>

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Partner + Senior Program Manager    
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Schedule a 30 minute meeting   

From: THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 10:39 AM
To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>; Samantha Peterson <SPeterson@CenturyWest.com>
Cc: BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: FW: comments, Aurora Airport Master Plan - East Side Property Acquisition strategy
 
Hello Brandy & Samantha,
 
                Good morning. Please include in the UAO master plan record.
 
 
ALEX THOMAS
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION

POLICY, PLANNING & PROGRAMS MANAGER

 

     

CELL 971-375-2357

 

EMAIL Alex.R.Thomas@ODAV.Oregon.Gov

 

3040 25TH STREET SE,  SALEM, OR  97302

 

WWW.OREGON.GOV/AVIATION

 
*****CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE*****

This e-mail may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not

the addressee or it appears from the context or otherwise that you have received this e-mail in error, please advise me immediately by reply e-

mail, keep the contents confidential, and immediately delete the message and any attachments from your system.

 
From: Jeff Oerding <jo-nasa1@att.net>
Sent: Sunday, November 24, 2024 16:26
To: THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>; BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: comments, Aurora Airport Master Plan - East Side Property Acquisition strategy
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Greetings,
 
    I am writing to express my strong objection to the provisions of the East Side Property Acquisition
outlined in the new Aurora Airport Master Plan.
 
    This “strategy” is ill-advised, burdensome, over-reaching and totally unnecessary, not to mention a
HUGE waste of taxpayers’ money.  The condemnation of private property in this plan is unconscionable. 
Aviation safety is paramount, but this plan goes WAY TOO FAR.
 
    ODA continually states it has a low budget, and now it wants to “dig deep” into taxpayers’ pockets to
fund a project for which there is no present need.
 
    I ask you to reconsider ODA’s position on this financially debilitating project.      
 
Sincerely,
Jeff Oerding
Columbia Aviation Association Historian
Aurora Airport stakeholder since 1979
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